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Kingsgate Healthy School Street
Now permanent 



In August 2023 we started a trial Healthy 
School Street for Kingsgate Primary school 
covering Maygrove Road, Ariel Road, and 
Loveridge Road.

Thank you to everyone who shared their 
views. We've decided to make this 
permanent. The scheme restricts motor 
vehicles between: 7:45am - 9:30am and 
3:15pm - 4:45pm, Monday to Friday 
during term time only.

Exemptions for the scheme are available. 
Find out more and how to apply at 
camden.gov.uk/healthyschoolstreets. All 
previously agreed exemptions remain 
valid.
on 020 7974 4444.safetravelcamden.commonplace.is

Making it safer and healthier for children to get to school
You can read the decision report and 
our feedback to the consultation 
responses on our website, which you 
can access using the link or QR code 
below. 

If you have any questions you can 
email: 
healthy.school.streets@camden.gov.
uk or call us on 020 7974 4444.

If you would like this information in 
another format (like large print or 
another language) just get in touch 
on the details above.
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